

Wednesday 13th July 2022

GCSE Results Day

Dear Parent/Guardian

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuous support this academic year to ensure that your child receives the best possible outcome for them on results day. I hope they have enjoyed their first couple of weeks break following their exams.

GCSE results will be published on Thursday 25th August 2022 and students may pick up their results from 9am to 11am.

If your son/daughter is not able to pick up their results from the academy and would like them posting, please contact MS Dean (Exams Officer) at the following email address becky.dean@oasisleesbrook.org at your earliest convenience.

If you are sending a member of family to collect the GCSE results, please ensure that written permission is provided from the student to allow the results to be handed over. If you would like your results emailing on the day, please email Ms Dean.

The following organisations will also available should your son/daughter wish to speak to their future college provider or gain further advice;

- Oldham Sixth Form College
- Oldham College

Once again thank you for your ongoing support and I hope your son/daughter is successful in securing the grades they require to progress on to their chosen pathway.

Best wishes

Paul Jones Deputy Principal

Principal - Sarah Livesey

Oasis Academy Leesbrook Roxbury Avenue, Oldham, OL4 5JE

Tel: 0161 290 4004 www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org